
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Record s Clerk 
Friday, September 10, 2021 11 :43 AM 
'Brenda Ash' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/10/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 11044-2021 

Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Brenda Ash, 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20210000, 
and the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 

850.413.6656 

From: b.jayneash=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io <b.jayneash=gmail.com@mg.gospringboard.io> On Behalf Of 
Brenda Ash 

Sent: Friday, September 10, 202110:53 AM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Dear Commissioner 

The outrageous rate increase as proposed by FPL is another example of 
forced additional costs of which we feel we have no control over. 
The justification by FPL reads as a "we can do this because we can". 
A 20% increase with no regard as to the direct effect of increased cost of our most basic 
living expenses. 
Shame on FPL for trying to justify the much higher 10.53 as proposed? And seemingly 
without being required to provide full disclosure of where the extra or additional funds above 
and beyond the rate increase average for a residential bill are being delegated to. 
Reasonable increases are one thing. Please consider what you are proposing. We have all 
suffered enough financially. Many of us senior and disabled citizens, not to mention families 
simply cannot take another increase. Let alone an "elevated" one. How can FPL do this in 
good conscience? Please help us not hurt us especially during this most difficult time for our 
country and FLORIDIANS, 

Thank you, 

Brenda Ash 
1301 SW 142ND AVE APT 312H 
PEMBROKE PINES FL, 33027-1557 
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